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Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce we have appointed an experienced Early Years 

teaching assistant for our school. Ms Caralyn Boughton will be joining us soon, 

once she has completed her notice period at her current school. In the interim, we 

will be using our current teaching assistants to cover and some supply. Please 

bear with us for the next few weeks until we can welcome Ms Boughton. We are 

really looking forward to her joining our team. 

 

I also wanted to explain that due to the current lockdown restrictions I have been 

mainly supporting the school on Teams but I am permitted to enter school on 

Fridays. That is why I have not been in the playground on Wednesdays. I am not 

permitted to do duties with the children at present because of my contact with 

Probus school. Aspire have put this in place to increase everyone's safety. I am 

very much looking forward to seeing everyone again, in person, which hopefully 

will be in December. You can of course always contact me by phone. I hope all is 

well with your families and that you are keeping safe, 

 

Best wishes 

 

Ms Praed 
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